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LILOYD'S REGISTER OF SIHIIPRING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

1 Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
# Telex No.: 24305

22nd November, 1960

Dear 5irs,
g.8, "IRENE 5. EMBIRICOS" now "XMAS"

I have your letter of the 18th November,
the contents of which have been noted, and would
inform you that the Committee have previously
approved to the Special “urvey due sSo long ago as
August 1959, being postpoued until the end of
February when the vessel¥ds due at liong Kong for
breaking up.

It is concluded the new Owners intend
to employ the vessel and maintain classification
with this Society and that the Special Survey
will be carried out on arrival in your district
whieh, it is concluded, will be before the end of
February.

I shall be glad if you will inform the
new Owners accordingly and furnish me with/commeuts
in due course. their

The Screwshaft Survey becawe due at the
end of September, and the ship's class has been
continued subject to the vessel being examined in
drydock after reported grounding and to the Donkey
Boiler not being used until surveyed.

Yours faithfully,

cc Fe>,

The ©urveyors,
HONG KONG.
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